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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1 Format has been updated, the authors’ affiliations rearranged and contributions provided 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewers 

(1) All the typos in the manuscript and in the references have been corrected 

(2) The authors explained in the discussion why they did not use percutaneous transhepatic 

cholangiogram prior to surgery in the first patient. The authors took the liberty to add a recent and 

relevant manuscript by Perera MT et al. (Surg Endosc 2011) on total nonoperative management of 

sectoral bile duct injury 

(3) The well-being of the 2nd patient at the time of writing was stated at the end of description of 

Case 2 

 

3 References and typesetting were corrected 

 

4  As recommended by one of the reviewers, the manuscript was classified as Grade B language 

quality so required some minor English language polishing. Therefore, the authors requested Dr. 

Michael Silva, Consultant Surgeon and a native speaker from Oxford University Hospital, UK 

(mikesilva10@gmail.com), who agreed to revise the English language and corrected the manuscript in 

this respect. We kindly request the Editor to accept the attached and revised version of the manuscript.  
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